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Good morning,

I would like to voice that I don't support the extension of emergency powers. This is not
needed and is a clear power grab from our governments. Coercision and discrimation
towards individuals who did not wish to receive the mRNA injection is criminal. And it's
time for us individuals and tax paying citizens to be able to sue the pharmaceutical
companies and involved politicians related to this criminal activity. One can argue that
individuals we're unable to give informed consent as only untill recently have the side
effects been released by said pharmaceutical companies. Enough is enough with your
power grab. There's no health emergency and absolutely no need for any form or check in
app  or app that divulged ones personal medical history to anyone other than our gp during
this false pandemic if control over the citizens of Australia, there have been numerous
violations of human rights laws and of federal laws.

Michelle belisle
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